SRIVENKATESWARA COLLEGE : DHAULA KUAN : NEW DELHI - 110 021

Ref. No. SVC/Notice/2024 Dt.28.08.2024

NOTICE

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Pedestrian Way from
Dhaula Kuan Gate (Gate No. 3) to College will be opened for the
students and staff from Thursday, the 29" August, 2024.

All the Students are requested to cooperate with the Security Staff at the
time of entry duly showing valid College |dentification i.e. Fee Slip or
|dentity Card.

The stakeholders are strictly instructed to avoid walking through
the Play Ground and use Pedestrian Way ONLY.

The entry for students from the Gate No. 3 will be from 8 AM to 4.00 PM
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